
    
      

         
       

 
         

                

     

  
 

 

 

From: Peggy Gahn <zipperjdw@comcast.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 8:41 PM 
To: Susan Adams <sadams@ircgov.com>; Joseph E. Flescher <jflescher@ircgov.com>; Joe Earman 
<jearman@ircgov.com>; Laura Moss <lmoss@ircgov.com>; Peter D. O'Bryan <pobryan@ircgov.com> 
Cc: canoesrus1@gmail.com 
Subject: Planting of native plants at entrance of building A 

CAUTION: This message is from an external source. Please use caution when opening attachments or clicking links. 

Good evening to all our County Commissioners; 

We at the Garden Club of Indian River County fully support pelican Island Audubon's exciting new 
initiative to plant two native gardens at the entrance to the Indian River County Administrative Building A 
to demonstrate to the public he beauty and value of native plants in our environment, a model for 
everyone's public and private spaces.  Pelican Island Audubon  will provide the funds for a professional 
landscape architect as well as the plants.  The objective of these gardens is to demonstrate how native 
plants can be attractive to the public and a way to reduce  harmful chemical into our lagoon. 

Peggy A. Gahn, President 
Garden Club of Indian River County 2526 17th Avenue,, Vero Beach, Fl  32960 
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